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ACCESS Testing
We are preparing to administer our annual English Language Proficiency Assessment. The 
assessment window is January 25-March 19 with results expected May 25, 2021. 

PBIS Tier 3 Day 3 Training
Our building leadership teams will be participating in the final day of training for the RK-12 
Grant with Boise State University on January 15. The grant has provided great opportunities for 
professional learning, growth, and support as we have embarked on our PBIS journey as a 
district.   


